
Moving Forward in Hope is a monthly
series of prayer, connection, and hope.

Or, please reach out to 
Deacon Tom Lambert at

 olmcinfo2@aol.com

Join us for an evening of 
Prayer, Connection & Hope

Sponsored by the Archdiocese Commission 
on Mental Illness

Moving Forward In Hope

Moving Forward In Hope
Tuesday, February 28th

7-8pm
Click HERE to register

Our goal is to create a safe place for
those living with or those caring for

someone with mental health concerns to
come together to pray and share with

one another. 
Connection is paramount to mental
health and well-being. These virtual

meetings will cover relevant topics and
be held monthly on the fourth Tuesday. 
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